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Ymadrodd yr Wythnos - Phrase of the Week 
 

Beth sy’n bod? 
 

Click the link below or scan the QR code to hear a member of 
Criw Cymraeg pronounce the Phrase of the Week and explain  
when it can be used.  Use this phrase at home and share  
a video or picture through Seesaw to earn a Dojo point.   
 
Phrase of the Week –  Beth sy’n bod? 
 

 

Attendance winners – congratulations!! 
 

The best attendance awards for a class attendance total 
last week went to: 

 
Class 2BH in Foundation Phase with 98.3% 

Class 5BN in Key Stage 2 with 98.3% 
 

 
 

 
Keep up the good work! 

 

Thank you for your continuing support regarding the 
reminders about attendance and punctuality; 

it is very much appreciated. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance Prize Winners 
 

Each week, all children who have been in school every 
day get entered into a 100% attendance prize draw for 

that week. The aim is to celebrate and reward good 
attendance. Every child has a fresh chance each week 

to win a prize. 
 

We call this our ‘Top Hat Prize Draw’! 
 

Last week’s winners were: 
 

Foundation Phase Key Stage 2 

  
 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Monday 13th May: BMR and BSH walk to Morrisons 
 
Wednesday 15th May: Tag rugby festival 
 
Monday 20th – Friday 24th May: Uganda collection 
appeal week (see poster below) 
 
Monday 20th May: Connor Allen to visit Y6 
 
Tuesday 21st May: Chartwells Food Workshops Y4 
 
Wednesday 22nd May: Cricket tournament 
 
Thursday 23rd May: 1SB class assembly – parents 
to attend in Milner Hall 
 
Friday 24th May: BMR and BSH Ten pin bowling 
competition 
 
School finishes at 3.15pm on Friday 24th May for half 
term 
 
Half term: School Closed Monday 27th – Friday 
31st May 
 
School starts back usual times on Monday 3rd June 
2024 

mailto:standrews.primary@newportschools.wales
http://www.standrews.wales/
https://youtu.be/Ost2GblB22Y


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 
Leavers T-shirts 2024 

 
This year, parents and carers can purchase Leavers 
t-shirts from AJP embroidery directly.  
 
This is only for Year 6 pupils. 
 
The t-shirt will include the school logo on the front 
and then all names of all Year 6 children on the 
back. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
We have been advised prices are as follows: 
Children aged 9-10 / 12-13 = £12 
Adult sizes small, medium and large = £15. 
 
AJP details: 
Unit 3-4 Estuary Court 
Queensway Meadows Industrial Estate 
Newport 
NP19 4SX 

Tel: 01633 272463 

SPORTS DAY – SAVE THE DATE 
 

This year, weather permitting, our Sports 
Days will all take place on our Milner Street 
field. We will confirm details nearer the time 
but please pop these dates in your diary.  
 
4th June pm – LRBs 
5th June am – Year 1 and Year 2 
6th June pm – Reception 
7th June – Year 5 and Year 6 
10th June – Year 3 and Year 4 
11th June am – Nursery morning children 
11th June pm - Nursery afternoon children 
 

 

Year 5 Board games Club 
 

Year 5 love playing board games and chess together on a Wednesday lunchtime! From 'Headbanz' to 
'Uno' we have so much fun and even get to make new friends. There are still spaces to join if you want 

to have a fun-filled lunch play. If you are interested, speak to Miss King. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 3’s Community Sale 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Year 3 were very excited to finish their project ‘What can we engineer to help our community?’ by 
selling their photo frames, tie dye bags and phone cases last Thursday! The stalls were extremely 

busy and we are very proud to announce we raised over £150 for our chosen charity, Raven House 

Trust. A big diolch to our amazing community for supporting us as always. 

No smoking site 
 

 

 
Reminder! 

 
Please can parents refrain 
from smoking outside main 
entrances to school site – it is 
a concern when children / 
families have to walk through 
/ past people smoking. Thank 
you. 
 



Eco News 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent and Community News 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have you spotted the new bins? New rules in Wales mean that we now have to make sure we 
separate more of our waste and recycle even more, this is an important step towards reaching zero 
waste, reducing our carbon emissions and tackling the climate emergency by keeping materials in 
use for as long as possible. The eco-council have been monitoring them and want to make sure 
everyone knows what goes where! 
 
The bins are: 
Plastics, Tins & Cans (but not soft plastics e.g. carrier bags, crisp packets, sweet & chocolate 
wrappers) 
Paper & Cardboard (but not tissue or paper towels) 
Mixed Glass, Bottles & Jars 
Food Waste 
General Waste (hopefully with the least in!) 
 
Cartons and Tetrapaks now go into the plastics bin (not in the cardboard bin). 
 
The colours are a bit different inside the buildings and outside so please make sure you read the 
labels! Check out the Eco-Council page on the Together Learning website to see more 
about recycling at St. Andrew's. 
 
Wales is already the best in the UK for domestic recycling and third best in the world. Let's make it 
even better!  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MMR Vaccines for Children 
Following the recent outbreak of Measles in Gwent we are holding a number of MMR vaccine catch-up 

clinics for school aged children. You will find a list of these clinics by clicking 
here: https://abuhb.nhs.wales/vaccinations/vaccination-pop-up-clinics/ 

Alternatively you can call our vaccination booking team on 0300 303 1373. If you require a Gelatine free 
vaccine, please contact 01633 431 685. 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fabuhb.nhs.wales%2Fvaccinations%2Fvaccination-pop-up-clinics%2F&data=05%7C02%7CGilesJ20%40newportschools.wales%7C53838cc72453428b913608dc6e6baed6%7C4f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993%7C0%7C0%7C638506655982171162%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LXBiPpd0LWsLI7UHiEroCYLAAYGILoU%2F2ZfXspwLWtc%3D&reserved=0

